
Hi Steve, 
  
I am sending this e-mail as an informal approval from Dam Safety to proceed with the plan 
submitted to my office by Pennoni via email on June 13, 2024 entitled “Abandon Water 
Diversion Conduit” dated 03/25/2024, sheet 1 of 1. This is only approval to do the work 
associated with permanently removing sections/abandoning the four diversion pipes as depicted 
on the submitted plan by Pennoni. 
   
I will issue formal approval mailed on letterhead once I receive all acceptable plans/details for all 
necessary modifications to the permitted plans. 
  
If there are any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
  
Thank you, 
Zach 
  
Zachary Kohl, P.E. 
Supervising 
Engineer 
NJ Department of 
Environmental Protection 
Bureau of Dam Safety  

  

 
  

 
 


